
Advance Notice 
6/24/2015 
 
 
 
2015 Capital Facilities Plan - Draft – Kuper 
 
 
Action to be taken:   I move the Board approve submission of the      
                 Capital Facilities Plan – Draft to King County 

   School Technical Review Committee as presented. 
 
 
To meet the requirements of the Washington Growth Management Act and King 
County Code Title 21A, the District updates its six-year Capital Facilities Plan 
each year.  This plan projects our need for classroom space, identifies our capital 
facilities plans, and provides the basis for calculating District impact fees (Draft 
Plan attached). 
 
This plan will remain a draft plan until the King County School Technical Review 
Committee reviews and approves it.  This committee may require changes; if 
necessary, the draft plan will be amended at that time.  If it is amended, we will 
provide you with a new plan and explain any changes. 
 
After approval, the plan will be submitted to taxing authorities for their adoption.  

 
 

Jacob Kuper will be available to answer questions. 
________________________________________________________________ 


